September 8, 2023
Dear Parents,

I am looking forward to resuming instrumental music lessons
with your child in school this year! We had a very successful beginning
program this summer, with many students returning to Kaegebein with
summer experience! On the reverse is the temporary schedule for next
week ONLY. Please check for your child’s instrument group and time
for TUESDAY, September 12th, A permanent lesson schedule for the
year will be distributed on Friday, September 15t. At next
TUESDAY'S orientation lesson your child should bring:

1. Instrument (percussion should bring sticks and mallets ONLY,
French horn / Baritone / Tuba should bring mouthpiece ONLY).

2. Music folder with all lesson materials.
3. Pencil for lessons (to be kept in music folder).

At TUESDAY'S lesson we will finalize our permanent schedule
and have more information about this year’s lessons and activities.
Band rehearsals are for all Beginning students on certain Mondays and
Wednesdays, 3:05 - 3:55, beginning WEDNESDAY, October 25t

Permission slips and rehearsal schedules for band are included with
this letter and schedule.

I look forward to an enriching and successful year of band!!

Musically Yours,

Vhle Vo bt
Mike Robertson
Kaegebein Director of Bands
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ALL SUMMER BEGINNING BAND STUDENTS
(4™ and 5™ GRADE)

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12th

9:10 FLUTES

9:50 CLARINETS
10:30 SAXOPHONES
11:10 OBOES

1:00 TUBAS

1:40 TROMBONES

2:20 TRUMPETS



